Date:

SUGAR REGULATORY ADMINISTRATION
North Avenue Diliman
Quezon City

Attention: ~ MS. REGINA BAUTISTA-MARTIN
Administrator
NOTICE TO EXPORT “D” OR WORLD MARKET RAW SUGAR
Dear Madam,
Pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 1 dated February 10, 2009, this is to inform you

that we will withdraw a total of Lkg ( MT) of Sugar from
to be transferred to another foreign container going to

Shipment will arrived Manila on for said sugar. We will start
the transferring of this sugar from local container to foreign containers
starting at in container yard.

Attached please find the details of said shipments from millsite to
Your representative is hereby requested on the aforecited date and time in order to
effect the withdrawal therefrom of our “D” raw sugar. Should the loading/stuffing goes
beyond regular working hours (5:00PM). Overtime renumerations will be on the
account of our company.

This letter supersedes previous notice to export dated 27 February 2015 as
amendment.

Thank you very much

Very truly yours,

Signature over printed name
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